Myles+Haley Mahey

SERVING THE SEAFARERS IN THE PORT OF MOBILE, ALABANMA

August 2024
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Thank you for your faithfulness to the ministry to the seafarers.
We are excited about what God has in store for us on the horizon.

| want to start by thanking those who have prayed for more
laborers in the port ministry. Please continue to ask the Lord to send
forth laborers into this field to reach mariners with the gospel. There are
still workers needed in Norfolk, VA and Mobile, AL. With that said, the
Lord has laid it on the heart of Jed Warren to help with the port in
Panama City. We are excited to see what the Lord will do through him
as he serves in this capacity. Please pray for him and his family as they
are raising support for Distribution Ministries and the port ministry in
Florida.

We are starting to get things together for the annual Christmas
gift bags that we do for the seafarers. The gifts obviously have gospel
literature in them along with other things that the seafarers may need
and/or appreciate. Please begin to pray for the seed that will be sown
in hearts of these men and women that it would bring fruit for His glory.

We have been invited to a missions conference in Oklahoma next
month, so your prayers for traveling mercy will be greatly appreciated.
We are also attending another meeting here locally in Alabama with
other potential meetings in the near future. I'm thankful for the Lord
seeing our needs and comes through when we need it most. We are
blessed to have several different churches who have sent us love
offerings and new churches taking us on for support. We are humbled
and grateful for your care for us.

There is one seafarer that | would like to ask you to pray for named
Dave. A young Filipino who | had the opportunity to talk to extensively
about salvation. After talking about some struggles that he was having
with getting physical rest, | turned the conversation towards his spiritual
need of eternal rest found in coming to Christ (Matt. 11:28). He listened
intently and said that he understood. | didn't see any conviction setting
in on Dave, so | just left it with him and got his contact info in case he had
a question for me later. Please pray for his salvation and that the Holy
Spirit would convict his heart about his need for the Saviour.

Thank you for praying for us concerning the mission trip. We were
stirred by the work in Zimbabwe and made more aware of our
missionaries needs. There’s so much to be done in our Father’s field,
with so little time. May we finish strong for His glory.

Your missionaries
To the seafarers,
Myles & Haley Maher

Praise:
-Provision-
-Safety-
-Laborers-

-New Meetings-

Prayer Requests:

-Laborers-
-Christmas Bags-
-Traveling Mercy-

-Dave’s Salvation-

Contact Info:

Cell Phone
850-712-6830

Email Address
mylesmaher721@gmail.com

Sending Church:

Ridge Road
Baptist Church

3600 Ridge Rd
Brewton, AL 36426

Pastor Kyle Cinereski
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